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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Just received this memo from NESDEC
1 message

Record, Christopher <crecord@capeelizabethschools.org> Thu, Feb 15, 2024 at 12:39 PM
To: "SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>, "Lisa D. Sawin"
<LSawin@harriman.com>, "Emilie B. Waugh" <EWaugh@harriman.com>, Michael Ensminger
<Michael.Ensminger@turntown.com>, Brian Hromadka <Brian.Hromadka@turntown.com>, Chuck Adam
<Chuck.Adam@turntown.com>

Hi everyone,
I just received this memo from NESDEC regarding the request to update the enrollment forecast based upon
provisional birth data from 2023.

Reminder, no discussion over email please.

Thanks,
Chris
--------------------------
Chris Record, Ph.D.
Cape Elizabeth Superintendent
320 Ocean House Rd
Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107
#207-799-2217, ext. #271 (Jen Lakari, Admin Assistant)

----------------------------------------------------

Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about school district business are classified as
public records and may be subject to disclosure.

Open Minds and Open Doors

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
---
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.
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